Steven Liang

From: David Platzer <dmplatz10@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 9, 2021 8:40 PM

To: WaterRateBoard

Subject: Potential rate increases create undue burden
Categories: Blue Category

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender.

Hello,

Just saw on a social media site that the water rates are under consideration for increases in the next two years.
Covid 19 has been difficult on many levels, including a financial strain. | respectfully ask that the board reconsider this
increase.

Kind regards,

David Platzer
1238 N Mascher St, Philadelphia, PA 19122
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